
RFIS Hosts FRSD's Annual 

 Music In Our Schools Month Celebration 

 

This annual concert celebrating music education in our district 

is scheduled for:  

Tuesday, March 24th, 2020 

7:00 PM at Reading-Fleming Intermediate School 

The program will include a K-8 choir of district music students directed by Ms. Aileen Marsh 

(RFIS Music Teacher), The Hunterdon Harmonizers, and The Whitehouse Wind Symphony. This 

free event, coordinated by Mrs. Susan Sullivan (RFIS Music Teacher) provides district students, 

families, and community members a chance to see the diversity of musical involvement that 

exists both in our schools and in the local area. All K-8 district students are eligible to 

participate on a volunteer basis. 

 

Participating FRSD students are required to: 

 be present for the K-8 choir rehearsal on Tuesday, March 17, 4:00 pm at RFIS 

 be present for the concert on Tuesday, March 24 – arrival time 6:30 pm 

 learn/practice all music selections as given by Ms. Marsh (online practice tracks 

will be available as well as the assistance of individual school music teachers) 

 behave respectfully and responsibly during both the rehearsal and the concert 

 

Along with the district and RFIS administration, the RFIS music department, and the 

district music teachers, we thank you for your consideration and support. We invite you to 

attend the concert and look forward to welcoming you to RFIS on March 24th!  

If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Susan Sullivan at ssulliva@frsd.k12.nj.us, 

RFIS PTO President Mrs. Arione Lawson at arione.lawson@gmail.com, or your school’s music 

teacher. 

 

Thank you for supporting this event!  

Sincerely,  

RFIS PTO 

 

mailto:ssulliva@frsd.k12.nj.us


 

Music In Our Schools Month Concert  

K-8 Choir Participant Registration Form 2020 

 

 

Student Name:              

School:       Music Teacher:       

Grade:     Homeroom Teacher:          

Parent Name:              

Parent Email:              

Parent Cell Number:             

 

Please check the following boxes confirming your agreement:  

  Student will attend the K-8 choir rehearsal on March 17, 2020, 4:00-5:00 pm at RFIS. 

  Student's parent/guardian will attend the rehearsal on March 17 as well. 

  Student will attend the entire concert on March 24th, arriving at 6:30 PM at RFIS. 

  Student will follow the district code of conduct during the rehearsal and the concert.  

 

                

Student Signature                                           Date 
 

                         

Parent Signature        Date 

 

*Please return completed form to your school's music teacher by Friday, February 21, 2020.  


